
Happy Friday! The year has clicked away, and I hope you have been kept safe and healthy. If we don’t 

meet, I will assemble a report of what’s went on over the year concerning Technology.  

 

Most of it, you know, as we have concentrated on remote delivery, classroom capabilities, and 

video/audio delivery.  

 

We are still implementing equipment for the network and server systems that we bought through cares 

act funding.  
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